
 
 

 

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
JOSH STEIN  J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS 

 

GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION FOUR OFFICE  
POST OFFICE BOX 3165 
WILSON,   NC     27893 

Telephone: (252) 640-6400 
Fax: (252) 234-6174 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 
 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 
509 WARD BOULEVARD 

WILSON, NC  27895 
 

 

 
 
March 11, 2025 
 
Addendum No. 2 
 
RE: D4POC0153 
 District 2 On Call Small Construction - State 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Reference is made to the above-mentioned project. The following changes have been made: 
 

1. The letting date for the project will be changed to March 25, 2025.  The original letting 

date was March 11, 2025.  Any bids received today will be returned to the Bidder 

unopened.  Additional changes to the proposal will be forthcoming. 

 
This sheet and attachments shall be made a part of the plans and bid documents and shall be 
submitted with the bid. Bids submitted without the addenda and attachments will be considered 
non-responsive. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at (252) 640-6433. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Vickie P. Gardner 
Division Four Contract Engineer 
 
VPG/ 
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